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Kia ora
This email is to acknowledge receipt of your request for information, regarding costs of
the Toll Free Tararua campaign, and provide the following response.
We recently responded to a similar request for information.  The response to that
request is able to view on our website, on the following link:
Information Requests - Proactive Release | Tararua District Council (tararuadc.govt.nz)
The response on our website outlines the costs of the Toll Free Tararua campaign, and
we hope that information is helpful in answering your question about the costs and
budgets the expenditure has come from.
With regard to number of staff hours spent on the campaign, we do not hold
information on allocation of staff time.
We do note however that the campaign has been largely driven and undertaken by
elected members along with community volunteers.
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.
Ngā mihi
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